Rafi Miah

From: simmy strauss [

Sent: 10 February 2022 16:28
To: Planning Planning
Subject: 2021/3225/P

| wish to record my objection to the proposed construction of several residential tower blocks at Gospel Oak, known
as Murpy’s Yard.

I regularly walk in and around Parliament Hill and am most upset at thought that the beautiful skyline and views
over Lodon will be obstructed by the prosed 6 tower bocks that will be between 11 & 19 floors high.

| gather that it is proposed to build in excess of 800 homes, housing more than 2000 new residents with little garden
space provided and so they will all migrate to Parliament Hill to find fresh air and open space. This area is, of course,
open to anyone to use but we saw the devastating effect that over use had during the Covid epidemic. The grass
turned into mud and the litter was terrible.

| accept and understand that additional and affordable housing is essential but | doubt that this will be truly
affordable and the density is unacceptable and detrimental to the environment

Yours sincerely

J.E.A. STRAUSS



